
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Greenwich Nursery School News 
 
This year went by so quickly! We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did. We still have some fun left before the 
year ends! We will be hosting a Hawaiian Luau for the children on Friday, June 1. We will have special snacks 
and watch the movie Moana to get us excited for the summer! Birthday day for June and July birthdays will be 
on Monday, June 4. Our end of year performance is scheduled for 10:00 on Friday, June 8, upstairs in Memorial 
Hall. Doors will open at 9:45. Everyone has been working so hard, practicing their songs and dance moves! Don’t 
forget your cameras! Our last day of school is Friday, June 8.  
 
Thank you so much for sharing your children with us. We enjoyed getting to know them this past year. We are so 
proud of them, and of everything they have accomplished this year. We will always remember them! We hope 
you will keep in touch and come back to visit us. Have a fun, happy and safe summer!  
  

 
Daily Reminders 

 
• Please have your child use the bathroom each day before school. 
• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of accidents 

or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to season. 
• Attendance sheets are in each classroom. Please be sure to sign your child in and out each day. 
• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake and water will be provided for snack. Birthday kids may bring in 

a non-edible treat or goodie bag to hand out to their classmates (optional). 
 
Snack 
 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. Snack bags should 
be labeled and placed above your child’s hook when you come into school. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any peanut or 

tree nut products. Thank you!	
  
	
  
Outdoor Fun! 
 
Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play and indoor physical activity. Sneakers and closed-toe 
shoes are a must for playground safety. We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt. We 
try to go outside each day, weather permitting. In case of inclement weather, we will go upstairs to Memorial 
Hall for large motor activities.	
  	
  
 

  
 

4+ Year Olds – School Buses 
Mrs. Macor  

Mrs. Schiller (Float) 

4 Year Olds – Frogs 
Mrs. Huber & Mrs. Rieger 

Mrs. Schiller (Float) 
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4 Year Olds – Apples 
Mrs. Kromar & Mrs. Banes 

Mrs. Schiller (Float) 

	
  

	
  	
  
	
  


